ﬁ Outlook

Re: [External] Transmittal for Text Amend #847, #PZ-24-00630

From Thomas Scarice <tscarice@westportps.org>
Date Mon 11/4/2024 7:33 PM

To  Perillie, Michelle <mperillie@westportct.gov>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

No comment from WPS
Sent from my iPad

On Nov 4, 2024, at 4:39 PM, Perillie, Michelle <mperillie@westportct.gov> wrote:

Please see attached transmittal for Text Amendment #847/#PZ-24-00630,
authored by the Planning and Zoning Commission, which proposes to clarify
the definition of "Front Lot Line" and “Street Line” in §5, Definitions, by
specifying that when a right-of-way for a street is part of a lot, the Front Lot Line
and Street Line is the boundary of said right-of-way.

The hearing has not yet been scheduled. Please return written comments to
me by Friday, Nov. 12, 2024 at mperillie@westporict.gov.

Thanks,
Michelle Perillie

<Text Amend #847 Front Lot Line 10-29-24.pdf>
<Text Amendment #847, Explanatory Statement 10-29-24.pdf>
<Text Amendment #847 Street Line and Front Lot Lines, 10-29-24.pdf>



